
  

 
VILLAGE OF HASTINGS-ON-HUDSON 

SAFETY COUNCIL 

safetycouncil@hastingsgov.org 

  

 Thursday, October 19, 2023 at 7PM  

Minutes 

 
Meeting Called to Order:  7:00 PM 

Members In Attendance:          

Greg Bassman 

Christine Canavan        

Chief David Dosin, PD  

Alan Gold 

Mike Gunther, DPW 

Bob Wilt 

The September 21, 2023 meeting minutes were approved.  

Agenda Items:  

1. Review of Handicap Space – Maple Avenue 
Discussions ensued about a proposed location for a handicapped space. Superintendent Gunther noted 
that that a spot must have handicapped van access.  Pictures of an area on the Northwest side of Maple 
Avenue were reviewed.  It was determined that the northwestern most side of Maple would be an 
appropriate site for the parking spot.  Superintendent Gunther advised two standard spots would need to 
be sacrificed in order to make one handicapped van accessible spot  A motion was made to propose the 
site agreed upon for the new handicapped spot to the Board of Trustees. 

 
2. Review Rosedale Avenue Parking 

This is an ongoing topic of discussion. There was a recommendation made to have no parking on the east 
side of Rosedale Avenue going from Mt. Hope to Merrill Street during School hours. 

 
3. Lane Sign at 5 Corners 

The Village did not authorize the new sign at 5 corners.  It was discussed that the new traffic flow was not 
ideal and it was determined to remove the sign from the location.  

 

Meeting Adjourned: 7:36 PM 
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